
 

PREAMBLE 
As you may know, SBBC has a 
strategic plan that directs us to make 
a long term facilities plan. The 
brainstorming session associated 
with forming this plan has been put 
off because of the covid-19 
pandemic. 

THE ISSUE 
Our current land use permit with 
Crown Lands gives us 1.00 acre of 
use. In the course of seeking to 
expand that to what we actually use 
at camp, we have discovered that we 
are unable to expand at this time. All 
land surrounding the camp is under 
Treaty Lands Entitlement (TLE) and is 
currently before the courts. We have 
been given no timeline for when this 
may be resolved, although we have 
been told it could possibly be up to 
twenty years. Until this is resolved, 
we will be unable to attain the 
necessary permits for building 
construction.  

 

TAKING ACTION 
Along with continuing to pursue the 
land use expansion, the board has 
been challenged by the response of 
God’s people in the Bible when 
facing seemingly insurmountable 
roadblocks. It is apparent that time 
and again, the people stopped to fast 
and pray. It is only when we turn our 
concerns over to God that He has 
space to work. 

SBBC 

PRAYER 

MEETING 
 

WHEN 

2 PM October 2, 2021  
 

WHERE 

Steeprock Bay Bible Camp 
 

THE INVITATION 
The board has selected the week of September 26-

October 2 as a week of focused fasting and praying 

towards discerning God’s will for SBBC for the future. 

We invite all supporters of the camp to join us in 

whatever fashion you feel able – anywhere from 5 

minutes of prayer a day to constant fasting and 

prayer. We will finish the week with a focused prayer 

meeting at the camp 2 PM, Saturday, October 2. We 

invite everyone who is able to join us for this 

important work for SBBC! 
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